
Curbside Pickup Safety Measures 

Dear Valued Customers, 

In light of recent health guidelines, we are committed to ensuring your safety during our curbside 

pickup service. Please follow the measures outlined below: 

• Please place your order online or by phone before arriving. 

• Upon arrival, park in the designated curbside pickup area. 

• Call the store to notify us of your arrival and provide your order number. 

• Please remain in your vehicle until your order is brought to you. 

• Our staff will wear masks and gloves while handling your order. 

• We will place your order in your trunk or backseat without direct contact. 

Your health and safety are our top priority. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Business Name 


